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"Go and teach all nations, 
says the Lord.”  
 

Do you feel a calling to be a  
teacher of the Word as a priest or 
consecrated religious?  

 

Call Fr. Michael Isenberg at  
(703) 841-2514 or write:  
michael.isenberg@arlingtondiocese.org 

The ST. PADRE PIO PRAYER GROUP of  
Northern Virginia  ~ Meets at 2:30 p.m. on the 4th 
Sunday of every month in the Daily Chapel.  Need more 
info?  Contact: Art 703-931-0497 or sanpio@comcast.net 

Listen to Catholic Radio  
WMET 1160 AM  

and via the (free) Ave Maria Radio App!  
 Visit: www.grnonline.com 

Weekly Diocesan TV Mass to the Homebound 
At 10:30 am every Sunday on Channel 50 (WDCW),  

and at 10:00 am on COMCAST Channel 3. 
this Mass airs for members of our Catholic family unable  
to be physically present for Sunday Eucharistic Liturgy. 

2 BUSY 2 PRAY? Try 2minutes2virtue 
Sign up NOW!     

www.arlingtondiocese.org/2minutes2virtue 
 

Every 3rd Sunday, comments by Bishop Michael Burbidge 

   Visit www.FaithDirect.net and use our 
church code: VA 12.  
   Your gifts through FaithDirect will help our  
parish finances throughout the year.  

COMMISSIONED BY CHRIST 
SHORT TERM MISSIONS. LIFELONG FAITH. 

 

Commissioned by Christ (CBC) offers weeklong  
international mission trips for Catholic adults &  

families who are called to partake in the  
Church’s mission life.  

Trips include the Kenya (7/5-7/14) & Peru (8/3-8/10).  
Space limited. Register now at  

www.commissionedbychrist.org  

Pray for Our Priests:  Free Prayer Cards 
Special prayer cards are now available with the name  

of each of our Diocesan priests, one priest per card.  
To request free cards, just contact the Office for Family Life,  

(703) 841-2550 or familylife@arlingtondiocese.org  

Bishop Burbidge’s Homilies Online 
Want to hear relevant, pastoral inspiration from  

our Shepherd? Homilies are posted weekly on the 
diocesan YouTube page. 

Youtube.com/arlingtondiocese 

Haven of Northern Virginia 
4606 Ravensworth Road, Annandale, VA 22003 

 Call 703-941-7000 or email: havenofnova@verizon.net 
or www.havenofnova.org       

Haven of Northern Virginia is committed to offering support, compassion, 
information, resources to the bereaved, seriously ill, the dying, and their  
family and friends. Volunteers offer comfort and support while helping people 
cope with feelings of fear, loneliness and a host of other emotions associated 
with grief. 

Sign up to receive weekly  
podcasts on timely  
subjects & reflections by  
Bishop Burbidge ~  
arlingtondiocese.org 

Diocesan E-Newsletter! Receive special video messages from our 
bishop, learn about unique opportunities to get involved, & be the first 

to know the news in our  Diocese - right in your inbox!  
Sign up at ~ http://bit.ly/CDAsignup 

‘Searching for More’ features interviews and 
discussions on a range of topics affecting  
Catholics in today’s world. Guests include 
clergy, local Catholics, doctors, technology 
experts, Catholic news anchors, and even 
Hollywood actors starring in epic biblical 
dramas. In addition to interviews, some pod-
casts will emanate from inspiring talks, 

speeches, homilies, and lectures given throughout the Diocese. The podcast 
is dedicated to the patronage of our diocesan saint, St. Thomas More. 
'Searching for More' joins the 'Walk Humbly' and 'Catholic Herald'  
podcasts as diocesan audio offerings. Visit: arlingtondiocese.org 

Victim Assistance Program  
for Those Sexually Abused as Minors 

     The Catholic Diocese of Arlington provides comprehensive assistance to 
anyone who as a minor was sexually abused by a priest, deacon, teacher, 
employee or representative of the diocese. Parents, guardians, children and 
survivors of sexual abuse are invited and encouraged to contact the diocesan 
Victim Assistance Coordinator, who will provide support, consultation, and 
referrals.  The Catholic Diocese of Arlington is committed to assisting  
victims/survivors throughout the healing process. For further information, see   
www.arlingtondiocese.org/Child-Protection/ or call (703) 841-2530 

Thinking of getting a new car?  
Please consider donating your old car to Catholic Charities.  

We accept working vehicles and give them directly to families in desperate 
need of transportation. We also accept non-operational vehicles to fund our 

volunteer programs. We handle the paperwork, you receive the IRS donation 

receipt. To donate, please call 703-841-3898 or email  cars@ccda.net 


